SNAP PARENT CARER FORUM

CENTRAL BEDFORDSHIRE

We hope you are all keeping safe and well.

We have been in contact with the Special
School Headteachers in Central Bedfordshire
and thought it would be helpful to share the
advice they are giving to parents to ensure
their schools can stay open as much as
possible.

As the new strain of COVID-19 seems to be

a 'super spreading virus' it is really important
you keep to the guidance and do not mix with
other households unless they are part of your
support bubble.




